
                             

 

Support for delivering Letters and Sounds 
phonics lessons at home 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To support you and your pupils and parents while schools are closed, two English Hubs 

- Little Sutton and Wandle - have created a daily phonics lesson for Letters and Sounds, 

delivered via YouTube. New lessons will be uploaded every weekday at 10am. Please 

click on the link to follow the lessons. These are pitched at Reception and Year 1 pupils, 

with each lesson focussing on a particular sound. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-

niWw/featured?disable_polymer=1  
  

Phonics is the way we teach children to recognise the sounds in words. It helps your 

child to learn to read and is an essential part of your child’s education. During the 

summer term, you will be able to access for your child a daily phonics lesson by clicking 

on Letters and Sounds for home and school. All lessons are introduced by celebrities, 

including children’s TV presenters, which adds an exciting addition to the lessons. 

There are three sets of daily lessons to choose from and we suggest your child starts 

with one set of lessons most suitable to their year group and reading ability. If you’re 

not sure which lessons your child should watch or your child finds the lessons too 

difficult, then your child’s teacher should be able to recommend which lessons are the 

most appropriate for your child.  

 

We hope you find the resource helpful and informative. 

 

Stay safe, 

Mr Millership 

English Subject Leader and Year 2 Teacher  
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